
October 29, 2021

Dear Marauder Families:

Our testing protocols have demonstrated to be rather successful.  For those of you who have chosen this route, we
will continue this method of testing to do our best to keep healthy children in school.

Please note that beginning Monday, November 1, 2021, all student testing will be conducted by our licensed
school nurse, Melissa Jones, at one central location. Thus, all students and families who have made this choice
(regardless of which building they attend) to “test to stay in school” will report to the High School campus for
testing between 7:00 - 8:00 a.m.  Please allow yourself enough time to be tested and to be able to make it to school
on time.  Test results usually take less than fifteen (15) minutes.  Also, please remember that written parental consent
is required, and parents/guardians should be present.

Parents should enter the small parking lot on the north side of the High School, park, and come into the west side of
the Auxiliary Gymnasium.  There will be a door open so that families may enter directly into the gym, complete
their testing and return to their vehicles without disrupting the daily operations of the District. This will be the
procedure from here on out unless something requires a change.

A rough map has been provided for you at the bottom of this letter.

I wish you all a very safe and relaxing weekend!

Educationally yours,

Dr. Ryan L. Cunningham, Superintendent, Ovid-Elsie Area Schools




